
 

  

 

 

 

 

28 July 2021 

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome back to all staff and learners! 

Please take note of the following important information for Term 3: 

 

As directed by the Department ALL learners are returning daily to school from Monday, 02 

August and we will no longer be on alternating days (Yellow/Red).  

 

To accommodate the influx of learners attending school each day while still adhering to all 

the necessary Covid-19 protocols, four gates will be open for drop-offs and pick-ups. Please 

try to drop off or pickup your learner at the gate allocated for his/her grade: 

Gr R + 1   : Hugenoot Street Gate (Mommy Gate) 

Gr 2 + 3 & LSEN  : Teenstra Street (Church Gate) 

Gr 4 + 5   : Koeberg Street Gate  

Gr 6 + 7   : Dromedaris Street (Sterretjie Gate) 

 

All normal screening procedures will be followed - (sanitizing, taking temperature and 

screening questions).  

Remember:  

• No mask no entry!  

• Gr R - 3 must fill in screening slips 

• Please do not send any sick learners to school.  

• Please keep learners at home while any member in the family is awaiting Covid-19 

test results.  

 

School Hours: 

School starts at 07:30 and closes at 13:00 for Gr R - 2 and 13:45 for Gr 3 - 7. 

 

 



Collecting of Learners After School: 

There will be staff doing duty at all four gates until 14:30. At 14:30 all remaining learners will 

be sent to the following gates for pick up: 

Gr R - 3 + LSEN  : Teenstra Street (Church Gate) 

Gr 4 - 7   : Dromedaris Street (Sterretjie Gate) 

 

Please arrange this with your learner’s transport driver. Learners must please not be picked 

up late or walk around in the school grounds afterschool due to cleaning of classes for the 

next day and for their own safety. 

 

Mask Wearing, Social Distancing and Close Contact: 

Please ensure you talk to your child about the importance of correct mask wearing and social 

distancing rules. According to the Department of Health the definition of a close contact to 

someone is to be with that person, in an unventilated space for longer than 15 minutes without 

wearing masks. Make sure your child knows this so they can ensure they don’t put 

themselves at risk of being a close contact to anybody in the event that person tests positive 

for Covid-19.  

 

Report Cards Term 2: 

Report cards will be issued to learners at school on Friday 06 August.  

 

Raffle Draw: Last chance to win a laptop and printer, tablet or phone! 

All lists and money must please be sent to school by Friday, 30 July. Parents will receive a 

link to watch the live draw. The draw will take place on Wednesday, 04 August.  

 

 

Term Duration: 

Term 3 : 26 July - 1 October 

Term 4 : 11 October - 15 December 

 

 

Roodie greetings, 

 

_________________________________   

MRS. M. VISSER   

PRINCIPAL 


